



“Artisan Guitar Studio” Scholarships for the 

IGF Bath Guitar Festival and Summer School 


Thanks to the generosity of the Artisan Guitar Studio,  IGF is able to offer a number of scholarships for 
guitarists wishing to attend the summer school. A full scholarship will cover tuition and accommodation for 
the duration of the summer school, 13th - 16th August 2024. Half scholarships might be awarded covering 
tuition only. 


Eligibility 
  
In order to be eligible for support, guitarists must:  
	 - Be post grade 8 or equivalent level 	 	  
and/or


- Be studying classical guitar in a conservatoire/university or preparing the entry to study in one, or 
have graduated in the last 2 years


Application Process and Requirements  

Please fill the form on the IGF website to be considered for a scholarship.

All applicants must provide general information, (as requested in the application form) and a YouTube video 
link.  
In order to submit an application, applicants must click ‘Submit’ at the end of the application form. You will 
receive an email confirming submission within 24 hours.  

Please note that IGF cannot view applications before they have been submitted.


Youtube video 

 
Applications must include a video of a 4-7 minute long piece, performed by the applicant on their guitar.  


The recording should be unedited with a single camera and made especially for this application process.  
Applicants’ recordings are a key consideration in the attributing process. Applicants should consider the 
acoustics of the recording location in order to optimise sound quality. Recordings are usually made using a 
smartphone, tablet or laptop/computer. 

 
Recordings should  be submitted via an unlisted YouTube link.  
 
If you require any advice or support regarding recordings, or the applications process please get in touch 
with us at fcorrea@igf.org.uk  

Traveling to Bath 
IGF cannot provide help with traveling costs (either local or international). This should be covered by the 
applicant themselves or funded by a third party.


Application Deadline 
The deadline for applications is 10th May  2024, at 12 noon.

Applications submitted after the deadline will not be considered.  
A panel of experts will review the applications and will award the scholarships.

All candidates will be notified of results by 8th June 2024. 


 
Ready to Apply? 
After reading this document in full, apply online here.  

Data Protection Statement 

All personal information will be kept safe and will only be used to determine the applicant's eligibility. However, if the applicant is 
successful in receiving a scholarship, they authorise the use of their name, images, and videos as part of the publicity for the 
International Guitar Foundation and the Bath Guitar Festival and Summer School.

mailto:fcorrea@igf.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTJllSkM-pbUgonycEUC6sUSDjwOpXRS1sHoPszjgRzagY0A/viewform

